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Two COVID-19 cases identified at 
MCK 

   
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 22, Kenténha/October 2021) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke is informing the community that a 
COVID-19 outbreak has been identified within a department 
of the organization. 
  
Contact tracing and isolation measures to mitigate the 
transmission were undertaken immediately, and at this time, 
there are two (2) employees who have tested positive for 
COVID-19. Affected individuals are aware and have been 
advised to follow measures to ensure their own safety and 
that of their co-workers. 
  
The situation is being closely monitored by Kahnawà:ke 
Public Health and the MCK, and any additional measures 
will be applied if, and when appropriate. 
  
*Please note that it is considered an outbreak when two or 
more persons are connected by an epidemiological link. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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